June 16, 2020

To: Town Board

Subject: Rescind Resolution

I respectfully request the Putnam Valley Town Board rescind Resolution #R20-180 – Harvester Cutting Service Contract from the June 10, 2020 meeting.

Thank-you,

Sherry Howard

Town Clerk

HARVESTER CUTTING SERVICE CONTRACT

Presented by Councilwoman Annabi

Councilwoman Annabi said the harvesting company needs to come out and give a proper estimate on how much it will cost to run their machines in our lakes. It will cost \$550.00 to do the aquatic analysis and consultation. The money is coming out of the Lake Oscawana District Budget.

RESOLUTION #R20-180

RESOLVED that the Town Board authorize the Supervisor to have the harvesting company needs to come out and give a proper estimate on how much it will cost to run their machines in our lakes. It will cost \$550.00 to do the aquatic analysis and consultation. The money is coming out of the Lake Oscawana District Budget.

Seconded by Councilman Smith, unanimously carried.